Hello to our new families and welcome back to our existing ones. Our new children have
settled in beautifully and are really getting into the routine of coming to pre school.

The last couple of weeks we have been establishing rules and routines and giving children
time to get to know their key worker. Our theme is All about Me which gives the children
lots of opportunities to talk about themselves and their families. As the term progresses
we will be finding out about Autumn and Harvest.

Harvest festival: Joel, our chair of the committee is coming to talk to the children about
Harvest and represent St Thomas's church. Parent donations for the food bank welcome.
Pumpkin rolling and vegetable modelling competition all week, beginning 16th October. £2
to enter. This is great fun! Prizes o be won.

Dancing with Miss Ellie and Elevation dance starts on 19th September.

Important dates

Wednesday 4th October: AGM
7:30pm at pre school. All welcome.

Week beginning 16th October:

Autumn vegetable/fruit modelling &
Pumpkin rolling competition.

Harvest festival 17th October- 2:30
pm, all invited.

Things to remember

Labelled clothing, bags and snacks. S »,

: o 30th October to 6th November- half
Please provide hats and gloves as the weather is term holiday
getting colder. '
Spare clothes, especially for forest school.
If your child needs medicine please fill out a Applying for a school place.
form available form staff. Please do not put If your child was born between
medicine in children’'s bags. It needs to be 1.9.2019 & 31.8.20 they are eligible

stored safely out of children's reach. to start school in September 2024.

Breakfast club is available form 8am daily. £7 if Apply before 15th January 2024.
dropped off at 8am, £3.50 if dropped at 8:30. More information at:-
After school care is available on Thursdays until derbyshire.gov.uk

5pm, £13. To book please email preschool:
barlowpreschool@gmail.com
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Thank you for your co-operation.

Forest school

Just a few reminders for the new term!
**Forest School Bags - Please make
sure that all hats, gloves etfc are clearly
labelled with your child's name.

**When collecting your child from

Forest School please ensure that you
drive the correct way. You MUST go
down Smeltinghouse Lane and back up
Keepers Lane (slowly). There is a map on
Facebook and in your welcome pack.

IN CASE OF ABSENCES
Please ensure that in the case of absence or

sickness that you contact the Pre-school as
soon as possible. On returning back to Pre-
school please make sure you see a member of
staff to sign the Absence File.




